F.No.G-38011/3/2023-B&F
Government of India
Ministry of Panchayati Raj
(Integrated Finance Division)

11t Floor, Jeevan Prakash Building,
25 Kasturba Gandhi Marg, New Delhi - 110001
Dated 18th May, 2023

Office Memorandum

Subject: Proposals of PDs seeking ex post facto concurrences of Integrated Finance
Division (IFD) - regarding

It has been noticed that the proposals seeking ex post facto financial
concurrence are submitted by Program Divisions (PD) to IFD in a routine and
regular manner. It has been observed that on many occasions, PDs have sought for
ex post facto concurrence; even when there is sufficient time available to seek prior
concurrence of IFD. All such proposals become an instance of “fait accompli”
wherein seeking of concurrence becomes a meaningless exercise.

2. It is hereby stated that no request for ex post facto concurrence will be
considered by the IFD, unless there is extreme urgency in the matter and the same
has been approved by the Secretary, Panchayati Raj.

3. It is further advised that the proposals seeking concurrence of the IFD are
submitted well in advance with a self contained note duly routed through the Wing
Head (JSs).

This issues with the approval of Financial Advisor, Ministry of Panchayati Raj.

(Tara Chandar)
Under Secretary to Government of India

To

All JSs/EA, MoPR

All Directors/DSs, MoPR

All Under Secretaries/Deputy Directors, MoPR
All Staff in MoPR through KMS

Copy for information to:(i) PPS to SPR
(ii) PPS to AS, MoPR
(iii) PS to FA, MoPR
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